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I am in support of SB 276. 

 

Chairman Hilderbrand and Committee Members: 

 

As a blind voting Kansan, I request your support for Senate Bill 276, and its passage out of committee 

onto the floor. 

Although I am not a parent, I understand the great need for this legislation to protect the rights of blind 

parents. 

I have had the pleasure of working with several successful blind parents in Kansas. 

 

Thank you for your support in this legislation. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tom Basgall 

Salina, Kansas 

Saline County 

District 24. 

 


